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Thank you for your time today: 

1. The proposed fee of $160 of a permit, negatively impacts myself as I am a senior 

citizen in the lower socioeconomic category. Being on a limited SSI income, I will 

never be able to afford the the cost of the training required to be able to purchase a 

permit which on top of training would be an additional $160.00. 

2. As a senior citizen that lives rurally alone, the financial impact of this measure will 

leave me unable to protect myself. I reside in the northern edge of our count, leaving 

myself with unknown response times from county law enforcement. 

3. Making this challenge able only in Marion County, puts an undo hardship upon 

many Oregon residents. Myself, the limited income hinders my ability to travel to 

Salem with the price of gasoline. It also makes it almost impossible for those that 

reside in Eastern Oregon. 

4. EX POST FACTO…”a criminal statute that punishes actions, retroactively thereby 

criminalizing conduct that was legal when originally preformed”, hence making many 

legal firearm owners criminals.  

5. Amendment Two to the Constitution was ratified on December 15, 1791. It protects 

the right for Americans to possess weapons for the protection of themselves, their 

rights, and their property. 

This measure violates the rights given by the Constitution of the United States. 


